
Hesperia Community Schools 

Ad Hoc Finance Committee 

June 15, 2017 

Committee Meeting 

 

The ad hoc finance committee meeting was called to order by Vaughn White, Superintendent at 

5:15 p.m. in the administration office conference room. 

 

Committee Members Present: Flanery, Sturtevant, & Daniels 

Committee Members Absent: None 

Also Present:  Pat Budde, Business Manager & Vaughn White, Superintendent 

 

The following were discussed: 

 bus leasing information 

 hot lunch budget 

 general fund budget amendments and proposed cuts to right size the budget 

 refunding bonds’ calendar 

 

The discussed items will be shared with the board at the June 26th regular meeting. 

 

Meeting ended at 8:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


